
WHOLE WORLD Water comments

Page: Policy D7 Public realm

Section: 3.7.11

I am in full support of Public Drinking Fountains and over the past 4 years have developed a programme called "Fountains for the Future" I 
have been collaborating with Thames Water, as well as Westminster Council. I was working with the formal administration, and would love to 
pick-up the conversation again.

All my best,

Karena Albers, Founder

WHOLE WORLD Water 
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